
From: sierraparkservices@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Services
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: Court Case Tentative Decision
Date: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 8:54:15 PM

Hello, 

The Judge has given a tentative decision in our court case.  That tentative decision has been posted on our website
for you to view if you want to. 

Sierra Park Services Corporation Board is pleased with the tentative decision.  

Thanks

Wanda
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